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May 17, 2012 
Our next Region 3 meeting 
will be held on Thursday 
May 17 at 6:00 p.m. at 
Santa Fe Cattle Co. on 
Music Valley Drive.  
 
Guest Speaker: 

Steve Sullivan of Bell 

Labs 

 
 

From our Region 3 

President: 

 

Hello all, 
 
It has certainly been a 
busy Spring with the 
mild winter we 
experienced in Middle 
Tennessee.  We've also 
been pleased to see 
swarmers in our area 
again with our first call 
coming in at the end of 
January. 
 
I have thoroughly 
enjoyed conducting 
meetings for you all 

these past several months.  I hope you have 
appreciated the speakers and gained some 
useful technical and managerial knowledge 
for your businesses.  As I said in the 
beginning of my term, my goal was to bring 
a variety of speakers that might mimic some 
of what you would get from the NPMA level 
and I hope I accomplished that.  I know 
some of our meetings have gone longer than 
usual and I appreciate all of you all for 
sitting through them!  
 
This month we will hear from Steve 
Sullivan with Bell Labs.  Steve spoke to us 
this time last year about the changes in 
rodenticide and I'm sure he will have some 
updates on that topic as well as some other 
interesting news.  I've decided to end my 
term at this last meeting with just one 
speaker so we can maybe get done a little 
sooner.  If you're like us, you've been so 
busy with work that any outside meetings 
that can be concise are refreshing! 
 
Thank you all again for allowing me to serve 
you this term and I look forward to the 
leadership of Tom Dixon from U.S. Pest as 
he begins his term in July.   
 
Kind regards, 
Julie 
 
P.S. Don't forget that we have a great 
summer conference lined up through TPCA. 
 You should've already received e-mails 
regarding that but if you haven't, please let 
Carol or myself know so we can get you the 
information.  Wilderness in the Smokies is a 
great facility and it will be a wonderful 
opportunity for you to combine work and 
pleasure - so bring the kids or grandkids and 
join us this summer! 
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TRAINING:   

 

   

 

 
 

TPCA Summer Conference and Annual Golf 

Tournament July 26-27 at Wilderness at the 

Smokies, Sevierville, TN   

Go to our web site for information and 

registration form under the TPCA tab 
http://region3mtpca.com   
 

 
TN Dept. of Agriculture Apprentice Termite 
Technician Schools 2012  17 points .  June 12-
14 & September 11-13.  Contact Jerry Seabolt at 
(615)837-5178 regarding registration 
 

2012-2013 MEMBERSHIP 

 
The current TPCA membership ends June 

30.  The 2012-2013 membership form is 

included in this mailing and can also be found 

on our website for you to print off.  We do not 

accept credit cards so the membership needs 

to be mailed with a check. 

 
 
 
THANK YOU TO OUR CHEMICAL 

SUPPLIERS AND REPRESENTATIVES FOR 

THE DOOR PRIZES AT OUR MARCH 

MEETING. 

We really appreciate you all and your 
continued work with Region 3. 

  Dennis Waldrop, Don                     
Baker, & Jeff Baker 

 David James, Gary Potts 
& Mark 
 

  Jim Orr 
 
We like to recognize our member’s special 
accomplishments but we need your help to 
do it so If you have news of your companies awards 

or accomplishments, send them to Carol – we like to 

see our members recognized for their 

accomplishments. 

e-mail:  kayakcarol@bellsouth.net 

 

 

 
Carol Lane 
Secretary, Region 3 
 

 
 

TEAMWORK 

Coming together is a Beginning…. 

Keeping together is Progress…. 

Working together is a Success. 

 
Reminder: 

TN Dept. of Agriculture Newsletter 
Below is information on a Dept. of Agriculture 
newsletter.  This letter is available free electronically 
if you send them your E mail and request it or $12 for 
a year of mailed newsletters.  The publication is very 
informative with info on certification classes, 
changes on custom pesticide applicators, new 
products in Tennessee & label changes and any 
changes in rules and regulations.  Information for 
ordering is below. 
TENNESSEE DEPT. OF AGRICULTURE 
REGISTRATION REVIEW 
A monthly publication featuring the latest 
information from the pesticide 
registration/license issuance office. If you 
Want to receive this via E-mail there is no 
fee. If you receive a hardcopy, the fee is $12 per 
year. 



Simply log on to 
http://agriculture.state.tn.us/emailsubscriptions/p
esticidesignup.aspx you can then enter your 
Email address and Permit/License information, 
hit the “Submit” button and you will be on the 
subscription list. 
 

 


